
                                                                             

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

VANIER COURT 
 

 Annual Fire Equipment Inspection 
 
 

   
 
   
 
Please be advised that Bartec Fire Safety Systems Ltd. will be performing the annual test of the fire 
equipment on  
 

WEDNESDAY, JULY 11, 2012    -    STARTING AT 9:00 AM 
 
The alarm bells will be rung intermittently during the testing (8:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.) and we 
apologize for any inconvenience caused to you. 
 
  
 
 
In order to test "in-suite" devices, we require access to your suite on the above date.  The testing of 
in-suite units is imperative to the safety of all residents.  The contractors do not have keys to enter 
your suite therefore only those suites that have someone home will be entered.  If you are unable to 
be home please try and make arrangements with a neighbour or arrange to leave a key with Damian 
(604-315-6192) for access to your suite.   If the strata already has your suite key, and you do not plan 
to be home, then Damian will use the key to access your suite unless you advise to the contrary. 
Unfortunately specific appointment times are not possible. If we are unable to access your suite on 
July 11th, you will be assessed the cost of a return visit by the fire safety contractor. 
 
We will ensure that our entry creates as little disturbance to you as possible, and thank you in 
advance for your co-operation. 
 
STRATA COUNCIL & MANAGEMENT   

SUITES WILL BE TESTED FROM: 9:30 A.M. TO 12:30 P.M. 
STARTING ON THE 5TH FLOOR AND WORKING DOWN 


